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NOVEMBER 15, 2007 

 
 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Tupelo Public School District convened in a duly called special 
meeting of the Board held in open session at 5:30 on Thursday, November 15, 2007, at the 
Hancock Leadership Center, 1920 Briar Ridge, Tupelo, Mississippi. 
 

   I.  CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order by Board President Shawn Brevard. 
 

  II.  ROLL CALL AND ESTABLISHMENT OF A QUORUM 

The following School Board members were present during roll call: 
 
Members Present: Mrs. Shawn Brevard 

Mr. Steve Ludt 
Mr. John Nail 
Mr. Lee Tucker 
 

Members Absent: Mr. Mike Clayborne 
  

  
Staff Present: Dr. Randy McCoy 
 Mr. David Meadows 
 Dr. George Noflin, Jr. 
 Mrs. Diana Ezell 
 Mrs. Kay Bishop 
 Mr. James Turner 
  
 
Mrs. Brevard announced a quorum and stated that the purpose of the special meeting is to 
hear a presentation of “Teacher Recruiting and Hiring for 2006-2007” by the TPSD Human 
Resource Department.  Several members of the community were present. 
 

  III.   TEACHER RECRUITING AND HIRING FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2006-2007 REPORT 
 
Human Resources Director Jim Turner presented a report on Teacher Recruiting and 
Hiring for School Year 2006-2007.   
 
A copy of the above report is marked EXHIBIT 1 and held in the Exhibit Book of this 
meeting date and incorporated herein. 
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  IV.  ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further business at this meeting of the Board of Trustees, it was moved by 
Mr. Tucker and duly seconded by Mr. Nail that the Board adjourn.  Mrs. Brevard declared 
the meeting in adjournment at 7:10 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED:      ATTEST: 

 
TUPELO PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
 
       

   Shawn Brevard, President                                                Michael Clayborne, Secretary 
 
 
 


